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To whomever it concerns,
I am emailing to urge a re examination of the DCO in the light of ever greater concern for

the impact of climate change, carbon emissions and of course significant cost increases for
a scheme that will ultimately do irreparable damage to a unique and precious ancient site.
Several alternatives have been proposed, all of which will require some inspired problem
solving to realise but havn't the most inspired humans always risen to such challenges?

As a hugely important World Heritage Site the preservation of Stonehenge MUST remain
the top priority and thus this 'significantly adverse' proposal must be replaced. The
Government needs to be seen to be supporting a less damaging alternative.

Thank you for reading my email. I hope it will do its tiny bit and make a difference.
Marion Perkins

Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2





